
                                                      

 

The Search and Selection of a 
Superintendent of Schools 

For 

 Stockton Unified School District 
Parent Stakeholder Group Session 

 
Dear SUSD Parents/Guardians: 

The Stockton Unified School District has selected McPherson & 
Jacobson, L.L.C., Executive Recruitment and Development to 
assist them in the important task of selecting superintendent 
candidates for the Board of Education to interview. 

We invite SUSD parents/guardians to provide valuable input into 
determining the qualities of the next Superintendent.  We would 
appreciate it if you would take time from your busy schedule to 
meet in-person with Mr. Daniel Moirao, Consultant, McPherson 
& Jacobson LLC, on Thursday, April 13, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at 
the SUSD Arthur Coleman Administrative Complex, 56 S. 
Lincoln Street, Stockton CA.  95203 (BOARD ROOM).  We 
hope you can join us! 
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